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Principal’s Message
Welcome to 2023!! As we start another calendar year together, we at Red Wing Public School are
excited about the remainder of our school year and the fun things that come along with it.

December was a blast this year with our Kindergarten to Grade 4 students attending a live theatre
production of Beauty and the Beast Jr., from the Broadway North Theatre Production and a
return to a live Christmas Concert along with many spirit days throughout the month. We have
included many pictures from these fun days in this newsletter for you to see!

For the remainder of the winter and into the spring we will also see a return to many traditional
favorites at Red Wing PS. Students will be skating at the NRRC Arena in their PE classes
through the months of January and February. Thank you in advance to the NRRC Board for
allowing us to use the ice free of charge and also to any family members and older students who
are able to come help tie skates with our little kiddoes as they have their turn at the rink!

Plans are in place to have our Grade 5-8 students do their annual trip to Wapiti Ski Valley in
March as well as some special outings for our students in Kindergarten through Grade 4.

Please keep in mind that all of these special opportunities are supported by our fall Walkathon!
Without that major fundraiser the school would not be able to afford so many enriching
experiences outside the school. With that, thank you again to all who supported that fundraiser
last October.

Another activity that is heavily supported by the Walkathon is our Athletics programming at the
school. It warms my heart to see that we have 6 basketball teams participating in P4A leagues
this season. These teams are coached and supported by teachers and EAs within the school as
well as one community coach (who also teaches within SRPSD, thank you Patrick!). In addition
to Walkathon funding to support travel of these teams and their participation in leagues we would
not be able to provide these opportunities if not for the volunteerism of our coaches!

Have a great January, here’s hoping the weather stays moderate throughout this month so we can
all get outside and enjoy this wonderful area we call home!

G. McGregor

SCC Meeting

Tuesday, January 17"
6:30pm
All Community members welcome!




On December 8™ the students in Grades K-4
attended a live theatre performance at the
E.A. Rawlinson Centre in Prince Albert.
The show featured many local youth actors

including our own Olivia Kobelsky and
Rhys Uhlik, way to go girls!!!




Celebrating our 12 days of Christmas
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STUDENT ACTIVITY FEES ARE NOW DUE

KINDERGARTEN $15.00

GRADE 1 -8 $30.00

FEES CAN BE PAID TO SCHOOL CASH ONLINE OR AT THE OFFICE
CASH OR CHEQUE. THESE FEES HELP WITH EXTRA CURICULAR
ACTIVITIES AND SUPPLIES FOR THE SCHOOL.

-~ Just a reminder to parents and guardians, winter has arrived. Please make
. sure your child is dressed for the weather. The open fields in the playground
-~ make it feel a little colder than it is.

Don’t
FORGET!
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PARENTS AND GUARDIANS PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD HAS A WATER BOTTLE
HERE AT SCHOOL. THERE IS A WATER FILLING STATION TO FILL UP WATER BOTTLES
WATER FOUNTAINS REMAIN UNAVAILABLE AT THIS TIME.ALSO PLEASE ENSURE THEY
HAVE UTENSILS WHEN NEEDED FOR YOUR CHILDS LUNCHES. ﬂ




PRINCE ALBERT MINOR
BASEBALL ASSOCIATION

For details on our
programs
or to Register
visit our website

paminorbaseball.com
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